
Evelyn Champion, Director 

 

Orchestra Notes S2 Week 3 
Hello Orchestra parents!   

 

CONGRATULATIONS again to Danielle Najarian, 7th grade violin and Dennis Smallwood, 7th 

grade bass, who were selected for the Georgia Music Educators Association All State Orchestra! 

 

Large Group Performance Evaluation- February 15th 
The seventh and eighth grade orchestras are traveling to Chattahoochee High School for Performance 

Evaluation on February 15th. WE NEED 4 PARENT CHAPERONES! Even if you could stay half 

the day that would be great. PLEASE contact me if you are available to chaperone. I promise your day 

will be interesting and fun! ChampionE@FultonSchools.org  

Permission slips are due next week. Please see the permission letter here: 

http://nmsperforms.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/2017-Orchestra-Performance-Evaluation-

Letter.pdf 

 

Solo and Ensemble Performance Evaluation Deadline Friday, February 3rd  
I encourage any grade level orchestra student to participate in Solo and Ensemble. This will be a great 

learning experience that will develop playing skills while enjoying time with friends! Please see the 

letter posted here: http://nmsperforms.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/Solo-and-Ensemble-

2017.pdf 

 

 

Future Concert Dates 
The concert dates are listed in the orchestra handbook and on this page:  

http://nmsperforms.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/Calendar-2016-2017.pdf 

 

 

 

Please contact me at any time with questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Evelyn Champion 
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